
 

 

 

 
 
 

SCC Financial Aid Office Update: 
CARES Act Information – 3rd Quarter Update 

Updated 09/30/2021 
 
As of September 30, 2021, there has been no change from the 90-day update. As of this report, the 
reporting will move from every 45-day reporting to a quarterly reporting. Reports will be posted by the 
10th day of the month following the end of the quarter. Should the 10th fall on a weekend the report will 
be posted the next business day. 
 


